
 

 

Lansdowne Middle School 

This Week @ Lansdowne 
Week of May 5 to 9, 2025 

UPCOMING DATES 

May 5 
· LMPA Meeting, 7pm 
 
May 12 
· Start of Rainbow Week 
 
May 15 
· District Transition Afternoon 
 
May 16 
· Pro D Day (No School) 
 
May 17 to 24 
· Grade 8 FRIM to Quebec 
 
May 19 
· Victoria Day (No School) 
 
May 20 
· Grade 6 Follow-Up  
  Immunization Clinic (South) 

May 28 
· PAC Meeting, 6pm, North 
 
May 29 
· CC Afternoon Letter  
  Goes Home 
 
June 2 
· LMPA Meeting, 7pm 

GRADE 8 TRANSITION AFTERNOON 

 
Thursday, May 15 is district transition afternoon. All current grade 8 
students will be going to their high school for an orientation assembly and 
tour of the school. Students will attend presentations, be led on a tour and 
have an opportunity to learn more about the school and its programs. 
 
Grade 8 students will be dismissed early (at 11:40) to allow students time to 
travel to their 2025-26 high school. All grade 
8's are expected to visit their intended 2025-
2026 high school for the afternoon. Most 
schools are asking that students arrive by 
12:45. (An email will be sent by secondary 
schools.) At the end of the afternoon, 
students will be dismissed directly from the 
high school they are visiting around 2:45pm and they are not expected to 
return to Lansdowne.  
 
If your child is on the waitlist for a transfer, they should go to the school 
they are currently scheduled to attend. 
 
Students are responsible for making their own way to their respective high 
schools after our 11:40pm dismissal as well as making their own way home 
from the high school after they are dismissed—please discuss with your child 
how they will return home (i.e. Parent pick up, bus, walk, etc.). 
 
We hope they have a great afternoon. 

GRADE 6 & 7 TRANSITION AFTERNOON 
 

While our grade 8s head off to their respective high schools, our grade 6 and 7 students 
will have an opportunity to experience a little transition time themselves. Grade 7 students 

will be spending the afternoon with our grade 8 staff, and our grade 6s will have some time 
to head up to the North campus and spend some time with our grade 7 staff. For our grade 
6 students in particular, this will be a great time to tour the building, make some new 

connections with staff and students, and enjoy some fun activities. During this time, our 
grade 6 staff will be busy welcoming our grade 5 students to our South campus who will 

get their first little taste of middle school life. It will be an exciting day for everyone!  
 
Grade 6 students will be dismissed from the South campus at the end of the day as per 

usual. 


